

M.R.S. Semester - 2 (CBCS) Examination
March/April – 2026 (As Per Syllabus Year-2018)
ENGLISH(ELECTIVE-6)

Time: 2:30 Hours

Marks: 70

Instructions:

1. All questions are compulsory.
2. Figures to the right indicate marks.

- Que. 1 (A) Answer the Following Questions in one line each. (08)
- 1) What did Bassanio decide when he read the letter?
 - 2) Whom did Gratino wish to marry?
 - 3) What gift did the lawyer ask to Bassanio?
 - 4) Who was Antonio?
 - 5) Why did Bassanio ask Antonio to give him money?
 - 6) Whom did Bassanio went to borrow money?
 - 7) Why was Portia unhappy?
 - 8) Who was Shylock?
- Que. 1 (B) Answer the Following Questions briefly. (Any Two) (06)
- 1) Why did Shylock not dare to cut the pound of flesh from Antonio's heart?
 - 2) What were Portia's three boxes made of, and who chose the right box containing her photograph?
 - 3) What did Antonio told his friend? Where did Bassanio go to take loan?
 - 4) What gift did Bassanio give to the young lawyer?
 - 5) What is the end of the story The Merchant of Venice?
- Que. 2 (A) Explain the following with reference to context. (Any One) (07)
- 1) "I cannot choose the man I wish to marry, or refuse those I dislike."
 - 2) "Why should I be merciful? I do not love Antonio."
- Que. 2 (B) Write short note on. (Any One) (07)
- 1) The court scene in merchant of venie.
 - 2) Character sketch of Shylock.
- Que. 3 (A) Identify the parts of speech of the underlined words in each of the following sentences. (07)
- 1) Alas! He is no more.
 - 2) He was born in 1962.
 - 3) There is some milk in the glass.
 - 4) Delhi is the capital of India.
 - 5) The book is on the table.
 - 6) He spoke the truth.
 - 7) The Jury gave its decision.
- Que. 3 (B) Insert Articles in the following sentences. (07)
- 1) Once there was a king.....king was very kind.
 - 2) Not.....word was said.
 - 3) Meet will return in.....day or two.
 - 4) Mr. Nileshbhai is..... honour to his profession.
 - 5) I read..... illustrated weekly regularly.
 - 6) Harshit is..... M.S.
 - 7) Ashwin did not speak..... word when his wife scolded him.

Que. 4 (A) Fill in the blanks in the following sentences with correct forms of the verb given in the bracket. (07)

- 1) I..... a letter yesterday. (write)
- 2) Krupa.....at present. (cook)
- 3) I never..... coffee in the evening. (drink)
- 4) When we reached the station the train.....(leave)
- 5) I..... definitely tomorrow. (come)
- 6) We..... home work when father came. (do)
- 7) My father always.....promises. (keep)

Que. 4 (B) Complete the following sentences by using the appropriate Model verbs given in brackets. (07)

- 1) you drive a car? (Can, Could)
- 2) There are dark clouds in the sky, it..... rain today. (May, Might)
- 3) We.....obey traffic rules. (May, Must)
- 4) his soul rest in peace! (May, Might)
- 5) You.....pass if you work hard. (May, Could)
- 6) He..... read without glasses. (Can, Could)
- 7) You..... help the poor. (Should, Would)

Que. 5 (A) Write an application for the post of a Production Manager. (07)

OR

Write an application for the post Computer Operator.

Que. 5 (B) Read the following paragraph and answers the questions below. (07)

When Brahma disappeared, Ved Vyas meditated upon Lord Ganesha. Lord Ganesha appeared and Ved Vyas paid his respects and explain, “ O Ganesha! I have conceived the Mahabharat in my mind and I request you to write it as I dictate. “ Lord Ganesha agreed to do so, but on one condition, “ I shall be your scribe if I do no have to stop even for a moment while writing.”

Ved Vyas agreed, and added, “I ask that you do not write any verse without understanding it first.” Lord Ganesha agreed. And so Ved Vyas commenced the great task of instantle composing Sanskrit sloks while Lord Ganesha penned them down. In between Ved Vyas composed difficult sloks which required even the highly intelligent Lord Ganesha to pause and understand their meaning. During these brief pauses, Ved Vyas would get enough time to think and compose other sloks. In three years, Ved Vyas composed the epic Mahabharat which contains 100000 sloks.

Questions:

- 1) When Brahma disappeared whom did Ved Vyas meditate?
- 2) On what condition did Ganesha agreed to write?
- 3) What condition did Ved Vyas laid down to Lord Ganesha
- 4) Why did Ved Vyas compose difficult sloks in between?
- 5) Did Ganesha appeared? Before Ved Vyas?
- 6) What did Ved Vyas tell Ganesha?
- 7) In how many years did Ved Vyas composed the epic Mahabharat?
How many sloks does it contains?
